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Dear Honorable Members:

I am a resident of Los Angeles & I live in Sherman Oaks.
I am quite concerned about the use of rodenticide is our parks & the harmful if not dangerous effect it is having on
our wildlife & children.
The use of this substance is poisonous not only to rodents but it is also harmful to our revered wildlife & it goes
without saying that it is extremely dangerous for our children. Please stop the use of this poison in our parks.

Thank you for dealing with this urgent matter,

Shari Carroll


